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Comments: As a member of the community, I am confident saying that we do not want our mountain to be an

attraction. What makes New Mexico true and special is that it had not been commercialized and commodified to

make money. What we love about this state is that it is still wild in many ways.  We do not want the Sandia Peak

Ski Area Mountain Roller Coaster. This kind of development would be disrespectful of the Sandia Pueblo who

hold this mountain sacred. They have already been disrespected when they lost the mountain to the forest

service in the 90s. Installing a roller coaster only continues to perpetuate injustice towards the First Nations

people of New Mexico.


